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Good afternoon Ingrid,
 
Thank you for requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to provide comment on the above via the
Major Projects Planning Portal.
                                                                          
Please note that the Greater Sydney Division (GSD) of TfNSW will provide the TfNSW response
facilitated via the Roads and Maritime Service (RMS) account on the portal.
 
Should you have any queries, please contact me.
                                                                                                      
Regards,
 
Brendan Croft
Transport Planning Officer
Customer Strategy & Technology
Transport for NSW
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transport nsw.gov.au
 
20-44 Ennis Road
Milsons Point NSW 2061
 
Working days Monday to Friday.
 
I work flexibly. Unless it suits you, I don’t expect you to read or respond to my emails outside of your
normal business hours.

 




